RR#1 Box 330 Skip Road
West Buxton, Maine 04093
August 15, 1997

Lieutenant McDougall

Fire Prevention Officer
City of Portland, Maine
Headquarters Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101

Re: 23 Emerson Street

Dear Lieutenant McDougall:

We received the notification concerning one hour fire rated
doors for common areas for the premises at 23 Emerson Street,
Portland, Maine. I spoke to you about this on the phone. We

plan to install one door or will close up the opening with
fire rated sheetrock at the rate of one opening per year as

per our conversation.
Sincerely, .
-

E. Ronald Leighton



